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Troy Principal Resigns 
(KNZA)--Troy High School/Middle School Principal Jared Wigger has resigned.

The Kansas Chief reports the USD 429 Board of Education accepted his resignation during a recent
special meeting, effective immediately.

No reason was given for the resignation.

Wigger, a native of Western Kansas, had held the position since July 2012.

Donald Cash, who previously served as 7th-12th grade principal, will fill the role for the remainder
of the 2015-16 school year.  
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